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February 14, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

The purpose of this letter is to express my interest in being part of 

the Local Emergency Planning Committee. As a current member of 

the Alaska Army National Guard it is my mission to ensure the 

safety of my country and my community. My 20 years of military 

experience provides me with unique up to date knowledge of the 

Alaska Army National Guard and its ability to support our 

community. I grew up in Sitka from a very young age and 

understand the issues that concern the citizens and want to do my 

part in giving back to the community in whitch I was raised. 

I hope that you will consider and approve my membership in the 

Local Emergency Planning Committee. Thank you for your time 

and consideration. 

SFC,USA 

Alaska Army National Guard 




